DBS Carriage Election Statement

KEET, Eureka, California elects must-carry on all DBS providers in the Eureka
Designated Market Area for the 2024-2026 carriage cycle.

Please direct all communications regarding this statement to the contact below,
and to the carriage election contact listed in the FCC on-line public file for KEET.

Eli Moulton
emoulton@keet-tv.org

P.O.Box 13
Eureka, CA 95502

(707) 497-5045



